DugeE Power COMPANY
Power BurLpiNo
422 Sovrn CauvecH StreET, CHRARLOTTE, N. C. 28242

! -
-
WILLIAM O PARKER, JRA.
icr Py gsioenT TELEPHONE AREA 704

Sream PRoouCTION September 24, 1981 373-4083

Mr. J. P. 0'Reilly, Director

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-369

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In the LER's of Reportable Occurrence Report #'s RO-369/81-120, 81-121, and 81-124,
item #13 (Cause Subcode) was incorrectly given as "E" (Instrument). The entries
should have been "B" (Mechanical), "A" (Electrical), and "X" (Other), respectively.
Attached are revision 1 of the LER's to these three Reportable Occurrence Reports
reflecting these changes. The originally submitted attachments to the LER's do
not contain these errors and thus are still applicable. We regret any confusion
or onvenience this may have caused.

ry truly yours
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William O. Parker, Jr.
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Attachments

cc: Director Mr. Bill Lavallee
Office of Management and Program Analysis Nuclear Safety Analysis Center
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Post Office Box 10412
Washington, D. C. 20555 Palo Al.o, California 94303

Ms. M. J. Graham
Resident Inspector-NRC
McGuire Nuclear Stiticn I C// '}}
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